
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

LAMPERT CIGARS IS MOVING ITS U.S. DISTRIBUTION 

Lampert Cigars will move its distribution from  

Sutliff Tobacco to City of Palms Distribution 

 

By the beginning of December, LAMPERT CIGARS will move its distribution from Sutliff 

Tobacco to City of Palms Cigar Distribution. 

This was necessary due to Sutliff Tobacco ceasing distribution operations. 

Additionally, being based out of Florida, will help LAMPERT CIGARS satisfy their 

growing customer needs more promptly and with greater flexibility.  

We would like to thank Sutliff Tobacco for their great efforts and are looking forward 

to working with City of Palms as we continue to grow. 

New and existing customers are encouraged to reach out to National Sales Manager 

Andrew Rock at usa@lampertcigars.com in order to open up accounts with City of 

Palms Cigar Distribution. 

 

For more information contact LAMPERT CIGARS at press@lampertcigars.com 

 

Connect with LAMPERT CIGARS 
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